
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Peach Street Lift Station Professional Engineering Services Agreement - Mott 

MacDonald. 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, March 12, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Professional Engineering Services Agreement has been updated to include additional CDBG Federal 

requirements. 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Professional Engineering Services Agreement with Mott MacDonald 

in the amount of $87,437.00. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

1. Agreement 

 


